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December 20, 2008 

 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 

Letter of recommendation for André Geldenhuys 

André Galdenhuys has been involved in a surface geological survey conducted 
for Occidental Petroleum in the waters around Bahrain. 

The survey was conducted during November and December of 2008, during 
which time hundreds of sampler modules were installed into the sea-bed and 
later retrieved. 

André was attached to the project as a diver, and as such did a very dedicated, 
competent and safe piece of work. However, weXco’s supervisors on the project 
were particularly appreciative of André’s skills as an organizer during the times 
where our logistics provider failed them. Much of the time André has handled 
jobs like provision of personnel, accommodation and supplies, and acted as 
paymaster, cook etc. for a 12 man crew in addition to his diver job. It is my 
supervisor’s firm opinion that the survey would have ground to a halt without 
André. 

 

As such I have no hesitation whatsoever in recommending André for jobs in 
which his multiple skills can be utilized. 

Regards, 

 

Peter Willumsen, Director 


